
Update on Store Hygiene Protocols 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to ensure the safety 

and health of our customers and staff, we would like to provide you with an update on our store 

hygiene protocols. 

Key Hygiene Measures We Have Implemented: 

• Increased frequency of cleaning and sanitization of high-touch areas. 

• Installation of hand sanitizing stations throughout the store. 

• Mandatory face coverings for all staff and strongly encouraged for customers. 

• Routine health checks for employees. 

• Social distancing measures in place, including floor markings and limits on customer 

capacity. 

We kindly ask for your cooperation in adhering to these protocols while shopping with us. Your 

health and safety are our top priority. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Your Store Management Team 


